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Burglary appeal: Can you help? Suckley 

Dear Parish 

We are appealing to the Suckley community for information following a 
burglary at a residential property on Suckley Road.  
The burglary took place overnight between 30th September 2025 to 1st 
October 2025 whereby unknown offenders have gained entry to the 
building including sheds.  
Did you see anything suspicious or have any information that might help 
enquires? 

Please get in touch with us by calling 101 and quoting incident 
number 00125_I_01102025 

  
If you aren’t comfortable contacting us directly, you can pass on 
information anonymously to the independent charity, Crimestoppers, by 
calling 0800 555 111 or by visiting their website: www.crimestoppers-
uk.org 

Thank you for your help. It is only by the police and the public working 
together that we can prevent and detect crime.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd October- FB and Website Clerk to Suckley Parish Council 
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